The Tillicum Tabloid





Volume 2, Issue 5

Page 1

May 2006



Photo by Jim Rahm April 20. 2006

A Wonderful Evening Out

The Delta Foundation held its Annual Volunteers dinner at St. Michaels Catholic Church main recreational facility. Many Tillicum attended and enjoyed the music, DJ and jocks as well as the fantastic food. I would like to thank our hosts, Wally, Chris and Donna, as well as the entire staff of Delta, on the behalf of all the Tillicum who were lucky to attend this special treat.

Not only was the food so good that many Tillicum members decided they wanted to eat lunch at Delta after our weekly meetings the entire event made us realize how important volunteerism is. As Kiwanis members we already know the rewards of being a volunteer but rarely do we tell others as eloquently stated by Wally and the pianist/singer at the dinner; we all should do so.

Thank you Donna, Wally, Chris, thank you Delta residents and staff for a wonderful evening. Jim Rahm and the Snohomish-Tillicum and guest

New member inducted into Snohomish Tillicum John Bruce, April 25, 2006

Diane Coombs was welcomed as our newest member of the Kiwanis Club of Snohomish Tillicum. She was inducted on April 17th, 2006 at our regular Monday morning meeting and was sponsored by Stanley Innes and Doris Wentworth.

Welcome Diane!!



Quote of the Day

Nice to be here? At my age it's nice to be anywhere!

George Burns

MEETING TIME: Mondays 10:00 AM St. Michael Catholic Church 1512 Pine Avenue Snohomish, WA

Please give John Bruce, Jim Rahm or Wally Walsh any corrections to these lists you observe need to be made. Also any articles for the newsletter are gladly accepted.

Thank you!

Kiwanis is a global organization of volunteers dedicated to changing the world one child and one community at a time

Interclub with Jack & Bill? Who Knew!

Hey! How do these guys plan their Interclub, this looks more like clubbing to me.

Well it would seem that the "dynamic duo" planned a 7:00 AM interclub at Stanwood-Camano and a second at Everett, Golden K at 10:00 AM then, in between planned a stop at Arlington. OOOHHH NNNNOO! Not the Kiwanis Club of Arlington; rather the Indian Reservation outside of Arlington. At this Casino, as Jack says you can eat for only 99 cents. Jack and Bill lost a bundle then all proceed onto the Golden K arriving 10 past 10.

Jack, Bill, Del and Jim R. had a good time at this Casino interclub until Jim's cell rang. It was our club Secretary who was waiting at the Kiwanis club of



Everett Golden K for the rest of the interclub to show up and make it a legal interclub. No harm done we got there a few bucks lighter but we made it and besides Howard also arrived10:10 and he only came from Snohomish.

Do you think we should make the dynamic duo permanent co-chairs of the Interclub committee?



Melody Beckdolt Voted in as new Board Member

Melody Beckdolt was voted in unanimously at our March 28th meeting as a 2005-2007 Board member replacing Don Verbeck. By the picture on the left, it looks like she was put to work right away!!

2005-2006 Committee Chairpersons

Club Meeting: Bob Heirman Community Service/Ferguson Cr: Cliff Bailev Senior Center Bob Heirman Adopt-a-Park Bill Blake **Battery Sales** John Diel Sportsman Club Bob Heirman Chamber of Commerce Wally Walsh Public Liaison to City, County, State Cliff Bailey Feed the Hungry in Snohomish Wally/Cliff Preservation of Tillicum History Bob Heirman Food Bank Beth Greenlee Finance: Wally Walsh Human & Spiritual Values: Doris Wentworth

Membership Growth & Education

& New members: Art Langdon Newsletter Website & Publications: John Bruce Youth Services/Mentoring/Scholarships

Young Children Priority One: Doris Wentworth

Salmon BBQ/Silent Auction: Jack King
Absent, Fallen Members Stan Jones

May Programs

May 1	Hans Dunshee - Last Legislative session report			
May 8	Kamelia Dunsky - Healthy aging			
May 15	Peter Reeder - Katrina victims			
May 22	Linda Munson - Acupuncture			
May 29	Annual Elections			

May Interclubs

	<u>Programs</u>	<u>Interclubs</u>
May	Stanley Innes	Stan Jones
June	Mary Gardner	John Bruce
July	David Pesznecker	Bill Blake (Chair)
August	Art Langdon	Jack King
September	Doris Wentworth	Stanley Innes

City Wide Annual Spring Clean Up

Once again, Tillicum participated in Annual Snohomish City Wide Spring Clean Up on April 8th, 2006. We spruced up the southwest entrance to the city on 2nd and then helped at the Boys and Girls Club with lunch which was hosted by the Snohomish Kiwanis club.



Kiwanis takes flight

Monday, April 24, 2006 - Kiwanis International Website

Listen for Kiwanis on your next United Airlines flight! Between the months of May and June 2006, 16 million listeners will hear President Steve Siemens during in-flight programming on United Airlines. Kiwanis recently participated in an audio program titled, "Answering America's Call: Associations At Work" in which President Steve commented on the changing face of service leadership today and how Kiwanis is transforming to meet the needs of today's busy volunteers

Listen to the audio segment now at http://www.kiwanis.org/lit/video.asp?nom=united1&a=a

RIF seeks help in piloting program

Friday, April 7, 2006 - Kiwanis International Website

Reading Is Fundamental (RIF) is recruiting Kiwanis clubs to pilot a community-reading promotion this spring. Based on the popular "drop everything and read" concept, the "RIF Read-In" is a one-day event that has, at its heart, a 20-minute literacy break for children, families, and community members to read together or alone, aloud or silently, on a day and time selected by the organizing group.

RIF has created an easy-to-use online tool kit to conduct the pilot. If you are interested in testing the "RIF Read-In" with your community, call 202-536-3435 to learn more.

Reading Is Fundamental, a Kiwanis Priority One partner, is the oldest and largest children's and family nonprofit literacy program in the United States.

Skip-A-Meal to save a child

Thursday, April 6, 2006 - Kiwanis International Website

It's time again for the Kiwanis International Foundation's Skip-A-Meal program. Skip-A-Meal is a chance for Kiwanis-family members to help children by missing breakfast, lunch, or dinner and contributing the meal's cost to the foundation instead. The Kiwanis International Foundation uses the money raised to fund grants that help children worldwide.

Over the past several years, the foundation has raised enough funds to, among other things, provide safe surfaces for playgrounds in Louisiana and Ohio, distribute newborn supplies to needy mothers in Utah, and buy ultrasound equipment for a hospital in Madagascar.

This year, the entire Kiwanis family is invited to participate in the Skip-A-Meal program. And participants are encouraged to obtain individual and/or corporate sponsors to boost their Skip-A-Meal fundraising efforts.

If your club is interested in participating in the Skip-A-Meal program, go to the following on the web http://kif.kiwanis.org/kif/giving/skip.asp to register

President Steve's April video messages now available

Wednesday, April 12, 2006 - Kiwanis International Website

Kiwanis International President Steve Siemens' April messages now are available online. The <u>Member Resources</u>, <u>Club Resources</u>, and <u>District Resources</u> pages contain President Steve's monthly video message to members, club presidents, and lieutenant governors

Check these pages monthly for updated messages from President Steve. Also, check out **President Steve's page** for more articles and resources regarding the 2005-06 Kiwanis year.

May 2006

Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sat
	1	2	3	4 €	5	6
	10:00am Club Meeting		Birthday Dibe Peters			Snohomish Kiwanis Annual Auction
7	8	9	10	11	12	13 🔾
Birthday Stan Jones	10:00am Club Meeting				Anniversary Jim & Sonia Rahm	Postal Food Drive
14	15	16	17	18	19	20
Mother's Day	8:30am Board Mtg. 10:00am Club Meeting		Birthday Sonia Rahm			Armed Forces Day
21	22 10:00am Club Meeting Victoria Day	23	24	25	26	27
28	29 10:00am Club Meeting Memorial Day	30	31			

Kiwanis Club of Snohomish Tillicum

OFFICERS

President

Jim Rahm *360-568-3590*

Past President

Marilyn Jones 360-568-1253

President Elect

John Diel 425-397-8283

Vice President

John Bruce 360-691-0467

Secretary

Sonia Rahm 360-568-3590

Assistant Secretary

Stan Jones 360-568-1253

Treasurer

Wally Walsh 360-568-5936

Vice Treasurer

Donna Walsh 360-568-5936

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

2005-2006

Mary Gardner 360-568-6441 Art Langdon 425-334-8258 Bill Blake 360-568-7810

2005-2007

James McAllister 360-563-9293 Art Poier 360-629-5337 Melody Beckdolt

2005-2008

Jack King 360-668-7024 Gary Maxfield 425-397-9733 Uli Pierson 360-568-8647

KIWANIS INTERNATIONAL

2005-2006

International President

Steve Siemens Des Moines, Iowa

Immediate Past President

Case Van Kleef Plover, Wisconsin

Pacific Northwest District

Governor

Steve R. Emhoff Yakima, Washington

PNW Division 22

Lt. Governor Larry Merwin

REMINDERS

Executive Board Meeting:

BATTERIES For Sale:

FOOD BANK Donations:

Glasses for SOS Program:

Lap Quilts for Burn Center:

REMINDERS

8:30AM, May 15th, 2006

Contact John Diel at 425-397-8283

First Monday of the Month

Bring them to the club by first week in May

Contact Sonia at 360-568-3590

Our Mailing Address:

Kiwanis Club of Snohomish Tillicum PO Box 1274, Snohomish, WA 98291-1274

We are on the web at:

REMINDERS

http://snohomishkiwanis.org http://www.pnwkiwanis.org http://www.kiwanis.org

Division 22 Pacific Northwest District

KIWANIS **INTERNATIONAL**

